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Broiler Hatching Egg Commission 

Jim Collins, Chair 

Stephanie Nelson, Executive Director 

 

Chicken Marketing Board 

Harvey Sasaki, Chair 

Bill Vanderspek, General Manager 

 

Cranberry Marketing Commission 

Jack Brown, Chair 

Coreen Berrisford, General Manager 

 

Egg Marketing Board 

Katie Lowe, Executive Director 

Jeff Regier, Member 

 

Hog Marketing Commission 

Bert van Dalfsen, Chair 

Christine Koch, General Manager 

 

Milk Marketing Board 

Gerd Andres, MIAC member 

Rob Delage, General Manager 

 

Turkey Marketing Board   

Shawn Heppell, Vice Chair 

Michel Benoit, General Manager 

 

Vegetable Marketing Commission 

Debbie Etsell, Chair 

Andre Solymosi, General Manager 

 

Dear Sirs and Mesdames: 

 

PUBLIC ACCOUNTABILITY AND REPORTING PROJECT (PARP) FINAL REPORT 

I am pleased to share with you the BC Farm Industry Review Board’s (BCFIRB) first “Public Accountability and Reporting 

Project Summary Report”. 
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The report and related documents and links can also be found on BCFIRB’s web site here:  

I would like to acknowledge and thank you for the hard work and investment that went in to your individual public reports 

on sector performance targets, governance measures and quota management and movement data.  

I am looking forward to meeting with you on December 9, 2019 to discuss how we can continue to build and improve on 

the PARP in order to fulfill the goal of supporting and demonstrating effective governance and sound leadership of B.C.’s 

regulated and supply managed agriculture sectors.  

The December 9 meeting will be held from 10:00 am to 4:30 pm and will be located at the Ministry of Agriculture building 

in Abbotsford, 1767 Angus Campbell Road, Room 131. BCFIRB staff will be in contact with you as the agenda and 

supporting documents are developed.  

Thank you again for your contributions to this project. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

 
Al Sakalauskas, Vice Chair   

BC Farm Industry Review Board    

 

cc: BCFIRB website 

 

Attachment 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/governments/organizational-structure/ministries-organizations/boards-commissions-tribunals/bc-farm-industry-review-board/public-accountability-and-reporting-project

